

Ref. No. BBPS/KHW/2024-25/04

Date: May18th, 2024

Summer Break Message from the Principal: (Nurturing Growth and Positivity Together)

Dear Parents,

Greetings of the day!

As we approach the end of the summer camp and continue for the summer break, I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for your continued support and to share some thoughts on how we can make the most of this special time with our children. Summer is a wonderful opportunity to spend quality time with your wards, creating cherished memories and reinforcing positive values. While the allure of modern gadgets and entertainment options can be tempting, I encourage you to focus on the simple joys and meaningful activities that foster strong family bonds and personal growth. Engaging in tiny good deeds, such as volunteering, helping neighbors, or simply spending time together outdoors, can have a profound impact on our children's development and sense of community.

By building a positive and nurturing environment at home, we collectively contribute to a culture of kindness, safety, and happiness that extends to our school. When children feel secure and valued, they are more resilient and adaptable to new situations, ready to embrace new beginnings with confidence and enthusiasm. This positivity not only benefits them individually but also helps our school thrive as a supportive and harmonious community.

We also take this opportunity to reinforce that no single individual creates a success story in a school; it is a collective effort involving the management, principal, staff, parents, and students. From time to time, changes might be necessary. We must be willing to adapt and modify for the betterment of all. Since change is the only constant, embracing new inventions and additions is crucial. With this positive mindset, our school will reach new heights. Recently, we have achieved outstanding board results and excelled in various inter-school competitions. We hope that soon Bal Bharati Public School, Khandwa, will make a mark not only in academics but also in faith and relationship building within our parent community and the community at large.

As we look forward to school opening post summer break on June18th, let us remember that our collective efforts in nurturing and guiding our children are fundamental to their success and well-being. Together, we can prepare them for the challenges and opportunities ahead, ensuring they grow into compassionate, confident, and capable individuals. Wishing you all a joyful and fulfilling summer break. Warm regards,

Regards

Principal

Bal Bharati Public School Khandwa